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Please stop wasting time and tax payers money on legislation that will only be 

contested in court and ultimately found unconstitutional. The failed measure 114 

does not need to be re-written into this constitutional rights stealing, feel good, pat 

yourself on the back legislation. ANY police officer will tell you they don’t have the 

time and resources to establish these programs or enforce these draconian 

measures as well. Just enforce the current laws instead of dumping criminals back 

out in the streets. NOT enforcing current firearm laws is the issue. The FBI has 

already said they will not do background checks for permits, only for firearm 

purchases. Permits to purchase are NOT constitutional. Background checks are 

currently being used and have been for many years. Magazine restrictions are 

arbitrary and failed to make any impact during the Brady Bill years. I’m not sure why 

you think it will work at a state level when it did nothing on a national level. And WHO 

is going to do live training to get a permit???  This bill is just as bad as measure 114 

and just as UNCONSTITUTIONAL! 


